

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS

The Old Library Prince of Wales Road Exeter UK EX4 4SB

Telephone +44 (0)1392 723033

Email foi@exeter.ac.uk
Web <u>www.exeter.ac.uk</u>

Mr Josh Smith

25 January 2010

Dear Mr Smith.

Thank you for your email of 4 January requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please see the responses to each of your questions below:

1. Any documents which detail the responsibilities of University College Falmouth in regards to IT provision, including the minimum level of service that the University expects of the College

Please see attached.

2. Details regarding any remuneration or payment of the College by the University

For 08/09 our budget for IT services was £301,658, actual year end costs for the University of Exeter were £275,531.

For 09/10 our budget for IT services is £307,676.

The University of Exeter contribution is based on student numbers and the percentage of Exeter students.

This response has been prepared in accordance with a request received under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act. The supply of documents under FOI does not give the person who receives the information an automatic right to re-use the documents without obtaining the consent of the copyright holder. In the event that this response is regarded as unsatisfactory, the recipient is advised to make representations in the first instance to the University's Records Manager who will confirm the University's complaints procedure. Complaints can also be made to the Information Commissioner (www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk).

Yours sincerely

Caroline Dominey Records Manager